
 

 

 
TOWN OF NEDERLAND  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Meeting Cancellation Notice  
 

 
RESPONSIBLE DEPARTMENT:  Administration 
CONTACT STAFF MEMBER:             Cynthia Bakke, Deputy Clerk 
 

NOTICE 
 

The Board of Trustees will not be holding its 
regularly scheduled meeting on November 4, 
2014.   
 
The Town Administrator has authorized cancellation of this meeting due to 
coinciding with Election Day.   

Please make a note of this change and contact Deputy Clerk Cynthia Bakke 
at cynthiab@nederlandco.org or 303.258.3266, ext. 22, with any questions. 

Released Thursday October 23, 2014 at 12:03PM. 
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